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Meacham Street/Latham Street. 

This correspondence provides an update for the Christmas Brook Culvert Project. 
 
Work Activities: Utility installation along Latham & Meacham Street / surface restoration 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Surface preparation and restoration has begun and will continue through October/November. 
Activities that will occur during this timeframe: road repair/replacement, installation of sidewalks and 
curbs, landscaping and fencing. Expect temporary traffic impacts (alternating one lane) and pedestrian 
pattern adjustments during the surface preparation and restoration along Meacham and Latham 
Street.    

• Due to the rain over the last week, the sidewalk in front of the Gargoyle Gate House is not 100% 
complete. There are areas that will remain closed off for the upcoming football game on Saturday, but 
the major pedestrian route to the field from Latham Street will be open. The fire lane in this area will 
also be available.   

• All remaining disturbed areas will be blocked off with fence or caution tape. The newly installed sod 
near the north end zone has also been isolated to prevent use.  

• There has been coordination between PD&C, Operations, Alumni/Development, Athletics, Campus 
Safety and Dining Services for the activities planned on Saturday along with vendor/tent location to 
limit the overall disturbance.  

• Parking throughout the area should not be impacted as no spaces will be blocked off.    
• Construction will resume on September 24, vehicle and pedestrian impacts will continue within the 

work area, though no road closures are anticipated at this time.   
• Further circulation of this document would be greatly appreciated. 
• Just a reminder – the work occurring along Water Street is being performed by Mass Highway and is 

not affiliated with any projects for Williams College.  
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


